
Online Meeting Held with Azerbaijani Partner Universities for DIRNA Project   

 

On May 8, 2024, an online meeting was held within the framework of the DIRNA project " 

Developing Research Capacity through Institutional Repositories Network in Azerbaijan " under 

the coordination of Khazar University. The meeting moderated by the director of the Development 

Center of the University, Raziya Isayeva, was attended by the deputy director of the Library 

Information Center, Aytaj Misgarli, and representatives of the partner universities of Azerbaijan 

(Baku State University, Azerbaijan Technical University, Academy of the State Customs 

Committee, Ganja State University, Nakhchivan State University, Lankaran State University). 

The meeting discussed the program of the summer school to be held in Ganja, the identification of 

the participants and the planning of the work to be done in the future. Representatives from the 

partner universities provided updates on their work, and the moderator suggested that this 

information be posted on the DIRNA website and SharePoint. 
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